
   
 

 

We visited Castle 
Howard 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 
 
 

As of today, 88% of ParentPay accounts have been  
  activated – so thank you for your support and cooperation. 

 
For those who have not activated their account, please can you ensure that you login to 
ParentPay and sign up as a matter of urgency.  We need ALL parents to activate their account, 
even those receiving Free School Meals to ensure you receive the full benefits of the system.     
Thank you! 
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School dinner arrears 
 

We are currently owed £134.41 for unpaid 
school meals. We would very much 
appreciate it if you could check your 
account and make sure it is in credit. 

 

Thank you for your understanding 

Hello and welcome to our weekly Newsletter………… 

Autumn 2 –  
Food Tech Contributions 
 

Payments can now be made towards  
Autumn 2 Food Tech. 
 

So, if you are able to contribute, please do so 
via ParentPay.  Thank you  

https://app.parentpay.com/public/client/security/v2/#/login


   
 

 

Children in Need - SPOTacular! 
 

This year, the big day for BBC Children in Need will be  

Friday 17
th

 November and we will be celebrating with a  

spotty themed non-uniform day. Think big or small –  

SPOTacular outfits, SPOTacular face paint or just a pair of SPOTacular socks, but we 

kindly ask that no onesies are worn. 

 

To help raise funds for Children in Need we ask anyone wishing to wear something 

spotty to click here to make the suggested donation of £1. 

 

Please note that we will not be accepting any cash donations in school.  

 

Thank you for your continued support and let’s make a big difference to the lives of 

children across the UK. 

 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Mr Kaufman’s class followed written instructions to make some yummy crispy buns. 
 

Pupils were encouraged to do as much as possible by themselves.  
 

Well done to our budding cooks! 

Welcome to the salon… 
 

Eva used our new hair mannequin for the first time, to create a really stunning hairstyle, all by herself. 
She went on to successfully apply false eyelashes to the head.  
 

Mrs Hyman, her class teacher, was very proud of all her hard work. 

https://app.parentpay.com/ParentPayShop/Foc/Default.aspx?shopid=11993


   
 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Our Home School Association would like to express their sincere gratitude to all students, staff, 
parents/carers for their help with last term’s Halloween celebrations. 
 
Special thanks must to go DJ Lynne & Terry for their brilliant disco and making it such a fun afternoon. 

We received many amazing donations and raised the fantastic amount of £196.50p. 
 

Our next fundraising event is Chocolate Bingo on the evening of Wednesday 29th 

November in the school hall. Further details will be announced nearer the time – but save the date! 

Head Lice and Nits 
 

Please note that there has been a couple of reports of head 
lice in school. Please could you regularly check your child's 
hair and treat if necessary.  
 
Please click here to view the NHS website for further 
information. Thank you.  

 
A note to parents/carers – our school photographer 
will be here to take student’s pictures on Wednesday. 

mailto:https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/head-lice-and-nits/


   
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Spooky Halloween Disco Pictures 



   
 

 

 
  

Spooky Halloween Disco Pictures 



   
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  

At the end of last term some of our college students did a photography workshop with a visiting 
photographer. 
 
Philip showed the students how to work the camera and explained about lighting and shadows. The 
students then enjoyed having a go at taking their own pictures, as well as being photographed 
themselves!      It was a fantastic afternoon! 

Miss Marr would like to say a huge huge thank you to Kirkbymoorside co-op and Kemps Farm for 
donating pumpkins for our pumpkin carving competition! As you can see, her class had some brilliant 
entries! 



   
 

 

 
 

 

Mrs Barkers Lower Semi Formal Adventurers 
 

It has been a great start to Forest Schools with Mr Kaufman. Pupils have been happy and 
enthusiastic when learning in these outdoor lessons.  
 
Students carried out a variety of skills and activities from setting up tee pees and tents, den building, 
gathering materials and making tools. They also made Harry Potter Brooms and created flying scenes – 
just like the films! 
 
A team and focused effort to make pumpkins for Halloween was also a favourite. This has helped build 
pupils’ self-confidence and awareness of the natural world within Welburn Hall School grounds. 
 
Well done Everyone! 


